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OBJNOT2015/5551/P 26/10/2015  12:42:36 Had I not been informed by Sheltered Housing Officer, I would NOT have known about this! This is 

DIRECTLY in front of SHELTERED HOUSING where the work will cause MUCH destruction and 

inconvenience.  Dust - major health issues.  The space is TOO SMALL for that number of flats and as 

far as I know, Camden only sold 6 of those 8 garages.  A bldg. of this height will seriously cut out light 

to those in Sycamore Ct and those in Holmesdale House.  Why has this not been advertised properly?  

As Sec of Kilburn Vale TRA & RTA I expect to be sent some official communication with adequate 

time to respond and get comments back to you.  If necessary, a meeting could be arranged so that 

residents can comet to put questions to the panel.  This space is NOT suitable for that number of flats.  

Please provide me with docs showing what is intended by way of Refuse provision as similar projects 

have caused GREAT refuse problems since there is no space to have bins and then dumping occurs 

with RATS and other issues.  So many flats would bring extra parking for which there is already 

limited room for those who live in this area. This will be a massive disruption to the elderly people 

within Sycamore Court and cause no end of noise pollution and dust with the end result of no light.  I 

strongly oppose this planning.
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